
Friday Reminder 17th January 2020 
 
WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

I hope you had a good holiday and are ready 

for 2020! This is our first reminder of the year 

and there has already been lots going on in 

school including the Year 2 taking part in a 

football tournament at Manchester United 

and Year 6 taking part in a local Maths 

competition. Please read on to find out more 

and some of the events planned this term. 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS OF STAFF 

I would like to welcome three new members 

of staff this term to our school. Miss Wood is 

our new Year 3 teacher and is already building 

great relationships with the pupils in the class. 

Mr Ridgard is our new caretaker who has 

already started some of the repairs needed to 

the school. Finally, Mrs Walthew has come 

back to the school as one of our Welfare 

Assistants. Please give them a warm welcome 

when you meet them. 

 

Events Calendar 

We are currently creating more events for this 

term but here are some already in the 

calendar. 

WB 20th Jan- Tameside Library visits 

WB 3rd Feb- Morning Parent Workshops 

        Book Fair starts 

10th-12th Feb- Year 6 going to Robinwood 

11th Feb Safer Internet Day  

14th Feb- end of term 

5th Mar- World Book Day 

WB 9th Mar- Tameside Library Visits week 

         Sport Relief Week 

13th Mar- Non- Uniform- Mother’s Day gifts 

20th Mar- Non- uniform- Down Syndrome day 

     Tea with Mums 

27th Mar-Non- uniform- Easter Egg Donations 

2nd April- Family Easter Bingo 

3rd April- National Autism Day- Dress in colours 

of the spectrum 

 

Year 2 Football Tournament at The Cliff 

Year 2 took part in the Manchester United 

Active Tameside Football Tournament at The 

Cliff on Wednesday. They played really well 

and were unlucky not to win more games. 

Here are some of the photos of the day. 

 

 

 
 

MATHS COMPETITION 

 

Four Year 6s took part in the Explore Learning 

Maths Competition on Thursday afternoon. 

They performed really well working in a team 

and we will find our whether they have 

reached the next round in the next two weeks. 
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YEAR 4 SCIENCE EXPERIMENTS 

Year 4 have been taking part in fun science 

experiments finding out how certain foods can 

damage their teeth and how to look after 

them.  

 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Our school website is currently having a 

massive overhaul as a new company has taken 

it over. Webanywhere are designing us a new 

website and this will hopefully go live by the 

end of this term. We will be adding minor bits 

to the current website but the new website 

will have several new features that we will 

share with you nearer the time.   

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Spring Term clubs will include: 

Mondays- Cheerleading Club 

     Football Club (invite only) 

      Key Stage 2 Multi Sports Club 

Tuesdays- Key Stage 2 Sports Club 

Wednesdays- Key Stage 1 Football 

Thursdays- Guitar lessons 

Friday- Martial Arts 

 

QUESTIONNAIRE (CATERING) 

Attached to each Friday newsletter this term 

will be a questionnaire about different aspects 

of school. This week we are starting with 

school dinners. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


